
Castro Valley Democratic Club November 2013 Newsletter 
 

Hello my fellow Democrats,  

Please excuse this limited format, my desktop computer has crashed and with such 

little time to get this out this is the best I can do......Mary Swain  

Presidents Message: 

Dear Democrats, Hope you are all well and that we will see you at our next 

meeting, Nov 26th with State Senate Majority Leader , Ellen Corbett.  She will 

give us an update on the latest in Sacramento and also  how the US Congressional 

race is heating up.  Meeting at the usual place and time, Tuesday Nov 26th ,7pm, 

Faith Lutheran Church on Redwood Rd. 

Please mark you calendars for Dec.22nd from 2pm to 4:30pm for our annual 

Christmas/Holiday Party.  Once again we will be celebrating at Carole Georges 

home. Flier to follow!   Come to the meeting to find out details for the Alameda 

County Democrats Holiday Party on Dec. 4th 

......Dolly Adams, President CVDC 

 


